
ו’ תשרי
 30th September

פרשת וילך
הדלקת נרות: 6:22

Tuesday and Wednesday: 
Yom Kippur

  Friday: No school 
   Sukkos Break: October 7 - 19
Cheder Resumes October

20
 



Chaim Krispine, Yosef Cohen, 
 Pinchus Cunin, Gedalia Shmuel Schechter

May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah!

Happy Birthday!

 Dear Parents, 

 In a few short days, you will gather your children one by one
and bench them. Words fall short in fully expressing the
heartfelt emotion and deep feeling that we experience during
these moments. As we prepare for Yom Kippur, standing
before Hashem with open hearts, in absolute truth, we
dedicate ourselves to our holiest mission, to pass on our
uncompromised Yiddishkeit to our children. Chassidus
deepens our understanding of our role as parents, the power
of a berocho, the uniqueness of this time “achas bashonoh”,
and of the role of our children. When we bentch our kids, let us
remember the story of the Reb Yekusiel Liepler who made a
condition with the Alter Rebbe, when blessing him with
arichus yomim, that the years should not be peasant years.
May we guide our children to recognize gashmiyus as a means
to serving Hashem and to abandon all vanity in search for
serving Hashem. Let us merit to harness the passion of the
young for the right purposes, to turn anarchism into stiff-
necked dedication to Hashem. At this time of year, I want to
thank you cheder staff, beginning with the office staff, the
Melamdim, the leadership, and the administration a gemar
chasima tova. To the parents, thank you for your partnership in
educating our children, let us continue to strengthen our
partnership and continue to grow closer day by day on behalf
and for the benefit of our children. Wishing you a gemar
Chasima tova, 

Rabbi Kaplan
 

Carpool pickup
ONLY from
Widman Ct.

Link for Pics

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1F91WYSDDokhbJzGuQ4g0HHrhc9wCELY4&authuser=chederchabadboys%40chedermonsey.org&usp=drive_fs

